
 

Homework Menu Autumn 1 2020 

Please feel free to choose when you do these activities. Please do at least 1 activity each week. 

Maths all around us. 
Spot 3D shapes (cube, cuboid, sphere, cone, and pyramid) around 
your house and make a tally sheet to see how many you can find.  
What shape can you find the most of in your home?  Which shape did 
you not find many of?    
Ready, Steady, Cook!  
Cook and bake using measures and weighing scales. We’d love to see 
a photo of your end product.  

RE – Baptism/Christening 
Find out what a Baptism and/or Christening is and write a definition.  

Do you know anybody that has been baptised or christened. Tell us who 

it was and if possible send any photos.  

English - Wonderful water 

 Write a list of different places where you find water. 
Which seas or rivers have you ever paddled in? Do you have any 
photos you can send us? 

 Keep a diary. 
Write a diary entry saying what you did on a rainy day. 
 

Science 
Have you noticed any changes to plants and trees in your local area?  

Tell us what you have noticed?  Is anything dropping off the trees at the 

moment other than leaves.  Have you noticed any fruit growing on a 

bush or tree?  Draw and labels pictures of your findings. 

Topic - All about Water 

 Write a list in order of size of the 5 main oceans on planet 
Earth.   

Extension:  Do you know the names of any other oceans/seas. 
 

Computing 
Take photos that depict autumn and send your favourite photo to school 

via dojo. 

Physical   

 Bucket challenge 
For this activity you will need a beaker and 2 buckets.  Place the 
empty bucket 20 steps from the full bucket.  You have to fill the empty 
bucket using the beaker.  Time how long it takes you to fill the bucket 
and how many beakers it took to fill it up.  
 

Reading and Phonics 
Please continue to read as much as possible. You can access levelled 
books online on the Oxford Owl web page. We have attached the 
common exception words that all children in KS1 are expected to know 
by the end of Year 2. Please keep these in mind and encourage your 
child to begin to spell these independently.  

 


